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ADDENDUM #1 
 

DATE: February 11, 2021 
 
The timeline for submitting questions in writing to the Town 
Administrator’s office has been extended to February 15, 2021, no later 
than 5:00 pm. 
 
All other requirements, terms and conditions remain unchanged. If you 
have any questions or comments please contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Dylan Galloway 
Town Administrator 
Town of Cheverly 

 

 


